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The Archbishops of Canterbury and York are calling for Church of England churches to put public worship 
on hold and become a “different sort of church” in the coming months to face the challenge of coronavirus. 

In a joint letter, Archbishops Justin Welby and John Sentamu said it was now necessary to put public 
services on hold until further notice. 

But they said that far from having to “shut up shop”, the Church of England must face the challenge by 
becoming a radically different kind of church rooted in prayer and serving others. 

In the light of this all public services of worship Axmouth Church are cancelled until further notice.  The 
church will remain open to anyone who wishes to use it for private devotions and personal prayer. 
 
More news when it becomes available. 

Click any Bible reference online to link to the passage text 
NB - Printed rotas go out of date when changes are made - the online rota is kept up to date at 

www.axmouthcommunity.org 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KHjrZukjd5rmzxTHHqhM8J62odi-BSOSG-OM0WFvxNg/edit
http://www.axmouthcommunity.org

